
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Discontinuation of Saturday Banking
Scotiabank wishes to advise all customers that we will no longer offer cash transactions during Saturday 
Banking at our Carmichael Road branch after March 30, 2019. During the month of April, we will use 
Saturday banking to educate and assist customers in using our electronic channels. Thereafter, we will 
discontinue all Saturday Banking at the branch after April 26, 2019. All other operating hours and services 
from Monday to Friday will remain the same.
 
Customers are reminded that they may use our electronic channels to conveniently conduct the following 
transactions 24 hours per day using our ATMs and Scotia OnLine banking platform.
 ·  Cash and Cheque Deposits
 ·  Withdrawals
 ·  Bill Payment
 ·  Funds Transfers
 
Business Customers are reminded that Scotiabank offers a 24 hour deposit service and that they can utilise 
our Business Online Banking services for the following transactions:
  ·  Electronic payments to local and international vendors
 ·  Payroll services
 ·  Funds transfers
 
Scotiabank remains committed to providing all our customers with the best experience and convenient 
banking options. For more information on banking options, please visit our website bs.scotiabank.com or 
call 242-356-1560
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